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Chiltern Railways are paying tribute to fellow key workers and NHS staff by adding special branding to the
side of one of their trains.

The train carrying the ‘Thank You’ message will take essential workers across the entire Chiltern route and
was installed in partnership with Charles Rayner, a digital print company who have worked with Chiltern
Railways for several years.

Steven Grimes, Director at Charles Rayner said: “All of us at Charles Rayner Ltd are proud to have supplied
and fitted graphics to the NHS Train, as a thank you for their amazing work.”

Mary Hewitt, Interim Manging Director at Chiltern Railways said: “We wanted to show our admiration and
support for all those working on the front line during the Coronavirus crisis. We’re proud to be able to get
key workers who live and work along our route where they need to be, and hope this small gesture
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emphasises our appreciation for the work they do every day.”
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